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Safety for Participants       
Please be aware of your surroundings, watch for passing vehicles, wildlife, and other 
hazards. Wash your hands thoroughly after completing your project area. Do not carry 
heavy or bulky items. Do not touch hazardous items such as needles. Please inform 
District staff of the heavy/hazardous item location at 250-997-3761.  

Recycling Options
Many of our local vendors offer free recycling year-round, please utilize their services 
for these items. 

Questions 
If you have any questions regarding the Community Clean-Up Event, please contact 
Recreation Services at 250-997-5283.  
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